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Annual Town Meeting 

 

Town of New Haven, Dunn County 

July 14, 2020 
 

Due to Executive Order #72 declaring a public health emergency on March 

12, 2020, and new 2019 Wisconsin Act 185, the annual town meeting was 

postponed from April 21, 2020 to July 14, 2020 at 7:30 p.m.  

The annual town meeting of the Town of New Haven was called to order by Chairperson Marv 

Prestrud at the New Haven Town Hall at 9:00 pm on Tuesday, July 14, 2020. 

 

Prestrud, Schoonover, Carlsrud, Bartz and Segebrecht were present.  Townspeople were also in 

attendance. 

 

The clerk read the minutes for the April 16, 2019 annual meeting.  Motion by Mary Prestrud, 

second by Jeff Carlsrud to approve those minutes as read.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

The board and townspeople reviewed the 2019 financial statement.  Motion by Becky 

Segebrecht, second by Mary Prestrud, to accept the 2019 financial statement.  Motion carried 

unanimously.   

 

The townspeople next discussed the salaries for the elected officials.  The last increase was in 

April of 2017.  Any increase made by the townspeople today will not go into effect until the new 

term of office on the 3rd Tuesday of April in 2021.  Discussion.  Motion by Mary Prestrud, 

second by Mark Bartz, to increase the Chairperson’s salary by $250 a year, bringing it to $5,000 

per year; and to increase the Supervisors’ salaries by $250 each a year, bringing them to $3,000 

each per year, all effective with the new term that begins the 3rd Tuesday in April, 2021.  Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

Motion by Jeff Carlsrud, second by Tom Schoonover to adjourn the meeting at 9:06 pm.  Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Becky Segebrecht, Clerk 

 

 


